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December 29, 2021

Dear President KY Leung,

Warmest greetings from the Organizing Committee of the 53rd Annual Congress of Korean Society of Ultrasound in
Medicine (KSUM 2022)!

On behalf of the Organizing Committee, it is our great pleasure to inform you that KSUM 2022 will be held on May
12-13, 2022 at COEX, Seoul, Korea.

Under the current COVID-19 situation, we anticipate that foreign participants will experience difficulty in freely
entering Korea. As such, the Organizing Committee is preparing a hybrid format that will propose sessions both
online and onsite, which participants may attend safely the conference.

The KSUM 2022 Hybrid Congress will cover the latest findings in the field of ultrasound in medicine and hiology,
and provide you with the chance to share your thoughts and ideas and hear renowned speakers and delegates.

In this regard, we would like to cordially ask for your support in sharing the below important information on KSUM
2022 with the members of your society and encouraging them to take interest in the meeting:

KSUM 2022 Overview

. Title: The 53™ Annual Congress of Korean Society of Ultrasound in Medicine (KSUM 2022)
. Date: May 12 (Thu) — 13 (Fri), 2022
. Venue: Hybrid (Online & Onsite)
. Official Language: English
. Organized by: Organizing Committee of KSUM 2022
. Hosted by: Korean Society of Ultrasound in Medicine (KSUM)
. Website: http://2022.ksum.or.kr
. Important Dates:
- Abstract Submission Due Date: March 21 (Mon), 2022
- Abstract Acceptance Notice: April 5 (Tue), 2022

- Pre-registration Due Date: May 3 (Tue), 2022




In addition, we would greatly appreciate it if you could consider supporting our meeting further in the following
ways:

1. Website banner link

We are wondering if it would be possible to place a link or promotional image of KSUM 2021 on your website. If
you accept, please let us know the size of the banner or required file type so that we can send it to you.

2. Listing on your website

If there is an event calendar or an event notice on your website, please include information on KSUM 2022.

3. Distribution of KSUM 2022 E-newsletter

We hope that our newsletter can reach as many members of your society as possible. Please let us know the best
way to provide information on KSUM 2022 to the members of your society.

We extend our sincere appreciation in advance for your interest and kind cooperation.

Should you have any inquiries on the above, please do not hesitate to contact the secretariat via e-mail

(reg@ksum.or.kr). Thank you.

Kyung Nam Ryu, M.D. Jae-loon Chung, M.D.
President Chair, Organizing Committee
Korean Society of Ultrasound in Medicine Korean Society of Ultrasound in Medicine



